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NEWS RELEASE

SOUTH WILLAMETTE WINERIES 


For Immediate Release:

8th ANNUAL BARREL TOUR 



June 1st


The South Willamette Wineries Association is sponsoring its annual Barrel Tour on June 12th, 19th, and 26th. Guests will tour four different wineries each Saturday, where they will enjoy a variety of wine samples and appetizers.


A one-day pass is $60 per guest and includes three different wine selections and appetizers at each winery. Guests will learn about the process of winemaking, ways to pair food and wine together, and receive specials on wine purchases.


The Barrel Tour was set up in 2002 by the Wineries of Lane County, as a way to get community members acquainted with the atmosphere, wine selections and landscapes of the Willamette Valley wineries.


Wineries of Lane County grew to become the South Willamette Wineries Association in 2009, which is now comprised of 16 wineries within the Eugene area.

Twelve member wineries of the South Willamette Wineries Association will be participating in the 2010 Barrel Tour. Among these include King Estate, Chateau Lorane, Pfeifer and Shadow Mountain wineries.

The Barrel Tour will take guests throughout the Willamette Valley upon deluxe charter buses provided by Sunshine Limo Service. Tour guides will be aboard each bus to provide additional information about the wineries.

The buses will load at 10:30 a.m. between the Valley River Inn and Macys, and will leave by 11 a.m. Guests must be 21 to attend. For more information, visit www.southwillamettewineries.com/barreltour.
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